
5793 Deom Avenue,
Montreal, October 17, 1933

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal of McGill University 
Montreal.

Bear Sir Arthur:

I wish to inform you that at the last
U.

meeting of the Editorial Board of the Alarm 
Clock which was held on October 16th, I re­
signed as editor-in-chief and have severed 
all official connections with the publication.

I have advised Mr. Lloyd Benoylds, who 
has been elected to replace me, to see you 
before the printing of the first issue in view 
of your request to examine the title forms of 
the publication.

Respectfully yours
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